
RUVNA
Daily Screening

for COVID-19

4 EASY STEPS
TO TAKE

TO HELP ENSURE SCHOOLS
REMAIN OPEN, ALL

STUDENTS AND STAFF WILL
COMPLETE THE RUVNA

HEALTH SCREENING PRIOR
TO ENTERING THE

BUILDING.  PARENTS HAVE
ACCESS TO COMPLETE THE

SCREENING AT HOME
BEFORE SENDING THEIR

KIDS TO SCHOOL.

Recieve the text or email alert

Click the link

Answer the screening
questions. Once complete, a
message will appear alerting
you if your child is clear to
come to school

Have the QR code on your
phone for school staff to scan



FAQS:
WHO WILL RECEIVE THE
LINK?
Parents/Guardians who are listed
in Skyward will be contacted
through the email and/or phone
number on record.  Please ensure
your contact information is up to
date.

WHAT ABOUT MY CHILD
WHO TAKES THE BUS?
Students who take the bus will be
screened by staff.  Results will be
recorded in Ruvna.

WHAT IF I  HAVE
MULTIPLE CHILDREN IN
SCHOOL?
You will receive one link and
complete a screening for each
child enrolled.

WHAT IF I  DON'T
RECEIVE THE LINK?
If your child has no visible
symptoms, bring your child to
school and school staff will
complete a screening and record
the results.  Check to make sure
your contact information in
Skyward is correct.



BY ANSWERING THE
SCREENING QUESTIONS

ACCURATELY, NOT ONLY
ARE YOU HELPING TO KEEP

STUDENTS AND STAFF
SAFE, BUT YOU ARE ALSO
AIDING HMS IN ENSURING
OUR SCHOOLS REMAINS

OPEN.

FAQS:
WHAT IF I  DON'T HAVE A
PHONE?
The link will be sent to your email
where you can fill it out at home.  
If you do not have access to a
phone or computer and your
child is showing no visible
symptoms, please bring the
student to school where school
staff will complete a screening
and record the results.

WHAT IF RUVNA TELLS
ME MY CHILD NEEDS TO
STAY HOME?
Please contact your child's school
to inform them that your child
will not attend in-person.

IF MY CHILD HAS THEIR
OWN PHONE CAN THEY
ACCESS THE LINK?
Parents/guardians will complete
the screening for each child. Once
complete, parents have the
ability to send the QR code via
text message to their child's
phone. Below the QR code is the
option to send the code to
another phone via SMS or Link.
The student can then show the
QR code to school staff.


